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MMT	Shares	3D	Modelling	of
Wrecks	during	Shallow	Survey

With	almost	40	yearsâ€™	experience	of	hydrographic	surveys,	MMT	will	showcase	its
latest	techniques	during	Shallow	Survey	2015.	A	particular	highlight	will	be	the	company's
presentation	on	Tuesday	15	September	2015	at	15:45h	on	â€˜The	generation	of	3D
models	from	multibeam	&	laser	data	for	structural	monitoring	of	wrecksâ€™.	This	is	one	of
the	sessions	of	the	Shallow	Survey	event,	which	is	being	held	from	14-18	September	2015
at	Plymouth	University,	UK.

MMT	is	also	one	of	the	sponsors	of	the	‘Taste	of	the	West	food	and	drink	trail’	on
Wednesday	16	September	at	17:00	hrs.	Attendees	are	welcome	to	this	event.

The	United	Kingdom	Hydrographic	Office	and	the	Maritime	and	Coastguard	Agency	will
host	Shallow	Survey	2015	and	a	number	of	associated	events	in	Plymouth,	Devon,	United	Kingdom,	from	14-18	September	2015	at
Plymouth	University	facilities.
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